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        Officer Garrett Swasey was killed in the line of 

duty in Colorado Springs 11-27-15. He was a devout 

Christian. Thousands of police officers were at his  

funeral service, where the gospel was proclaimed.  

Dear Friend, 
  
 God has blessed our ministry to police and law 
enforcement officers in the USA during this past year. We 
preached the gospel and ministered to over 100 officers in 
2015. We had a total of 36 outreaches in Colorado through 
our ministry called Peace Officers International.  
 This ministry operates under MMI and is overseen by 
our board of directors. We have 11 staff members made up 
of active and retired police officers. God has given us the 
opportunity to encourage many officers during this difficult 
time for them here in the USA.  
 Being a police officer is one of the most difficult jobs 
in any society. We continue to encourage them and pray for 
them in their difficult and dangerous work. They are a very 
important part of society and God considers them His 
servants as Paul explains in Romans 13.  
 One of our staff members, Matt Barden, is a Special 
Agent in Charge in the DEA. He has been assigned to Little 
Rock, AR and we are hoping to begin an outreach to law 
enforcement there this year. We hope to begin expanding to 
other states in the years to come as there is such a great 
need to minister to law enforcement in this country.  
 We are also planning trips to Mexico, Guatemala, 
Belize, El Salvador, and Colombia this year.  
 Thank you for your prayers and support of this 
ministry. God bless you.  
 
    
 Randy Green   
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719-761-6258 phone 

 missionmi@hotmail.com 

www.missionmobilization.org 

Pray for our outreaches to law enforcement officers and their fami-

lies here in the USA this year.  

Pray that more officers will get involved and we will see officers 

saved and discipled.  

Please pray for our outreach to the families of law enforcement 

officers who often feel the pressure of law enforcement danger. 

Ask the Lord to open the door for us to begin an outreach to the 

law enforcement officers in Little Rock, AR. 

Pray that God will open the doors for us in other countries this 

year to continue our mission work to police officers. 

Ask the Lord to provide the financial resources we need to be able 

to continue this important ministry. 

Continue to pray that God will give us wisdom and we will be sen-

sitive to the leading of the Holy Spirit.  

   We began POI with the Pueblo Police and      

    Sheriff’s Departments 

 We began our outreach in the Denver metro area with the  

          Westminster Police Department in Colorado 


